
On behalf of our entire staff (that would be, your awesome kids), we would like to welcome

you to “our property.” We are honored that you have chosen to stay with us (would you

choose us if you actually had a choice lol?!) and look forward to providing you with a

memorable experience (hopefully all good memories).

 

For your convenience, our hotel offers several on-site amenities, such as the fitness center

(conveniently located on the living room floor), dining options (all located in the kitchen) and

spa (that would be...in your bedroom) and includes the exquisite Chef’s Table and

complimentary snacks and tea upon request (please don’t make too many requests our staff

has already worked very hard to make this day happen). 

 

If you’re ready to step out and explore the area, our hotel is conveniently located within

walking distance of a variety of popular restaurants and local attractions, most of which will

be closed at this time thanks to COVID, but feel free to window shop.

 

If you need anything during your stay, our staff will (try to) be (mostly) pleased to assist you

-- morning, noon or night! Just contact the front desk by text, DM, Snap or yelling one of

our names and we will be at your service.

 

We sincerely thank you for choosing the ___________ Hotel, the only hotel in town that is

opened at the moment. 

 

We hope that you have a comfortable and pleasant stay, and an unforgettable Mother’s Day.

 

Warmly,

 

 

Dear _____________,


